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October 30, 2017
V1A ELECTRONIC FILING AND FEDEX

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy
Dockets UE-170033 & UG-170034 (consolidated)
NWIGU’S Revised Cover Letter

Dear Mr. King:

This REVISED cover letter relates to the filing of Northwest Industrial Gas Users’
Final Post-hearing Brief (“Brief”) on October 27, 2017 in the above-referenced proceeding.

The Brief contains highly confidential information produced subject to the Protective
Order With “Highly Confidential” Provisions issued as Order 02 in this matter by Administrative
Law Judge Rayne Pearson on January 26, 2017. NWIGU has provided the Commission with
original, highly confidential versions of the Brief, as well as redacted versions. These documents
were filed electronically and were also sent with 11 copies via overnight delivery to the WUTC,
and service copies were transmitted to the current service list via electronic mail and First-Class
mail.

If you have any questions about this revised cover letter, please do not hesitate to contact
me directly. Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

Chad M. Stokes
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